
Friday 6th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you had an enjoyable half term and managed to have some family time as 

well as a rest.  

 

Despite the dismal weather, we have had an action packed first back to school with 

Leopard class going to Forrest School on Tuesday. They managed to dodge the rain 

showers to cook their S’mores on the fire in the afternoon.  

 

Year 2 have continued their transition and attended a sports morning at Cleves this 

morning. They had a wonderful time and enjoyed meeting children from Manby Lodge, 

who will be joining them in September.  

 

Prior to half term we celebrated Music week and following on from this we were 

delighted to welcome students from Heathside to play in assembly on Tuesday. The 

children enjoyed learning about some new instruments and listening to their 

performance. We hope the experience has inspired the children to see what can be 

achieved with practise and hard work.  

 

There was great excitement yesterday when we announced the winners of the Golden 

Boot. Congratulations to Tiger class for walking an amazing 1195km. We managed to 

make it all the way to Kenya whilst raising £788 for the Happy House in Kenya. Thank 

you for your support. 

 

This month our value is Co-operation and the children in Oscar club certainly used co-

operation on Tuesday after school when they worked together to move wood chips 

from a huge pile into the woods. They did an amazing job! 

 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

 

Tanya Mooney 

 

 

Key Dates Next 2 Weeks 

Monday 9th  PTA Dad’s, Uncles & Grandpa’s craft market 

Tuesday 10th  Ladybirds Forest School 

Wednesday 11th Butterfly Forest School 

Thursday 12th  Whole school Poet Visit 

Friday 13th  Own clothes day for PTA fun day donations 

 

 

Own Clothes Day- Friday 13th June 

Children are welcome to come to school in their own clothes in exchange for toys & 

bottles for the PTA fun day. 

 

PTA meeting - Tuesday 10th June 7.30pm in the school hall 

Everyone is welcome and we encourage at least one representative from each class 

to share an update on their fun day stall.  We also hope to be able to share a 

preliminary events calendar for 2025/26 and would particularly welcome anyone who 

would like to take responsibility for organising one event. Thank you 

 

Many thanks, 

Carina MacKenzie (Oatlands PTA Chair) 

 



School Uniform Direct- Super Early Bird Pack Offer- Extra 10% off 

Buy a Premium, Basic or P.E. Pack perfectly created for your specific school and save 

an extra 10% off on the already discounted price! - That means you could save over 

20% on your uniform. 

  

Come In Store or to Buy Online - search your school's page and they'll be at the first set 

of products!  Visit the website HERE 

 

 

Safeguarding Notice 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety or wellbeing in the school or 

community, please speak to one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL). DSL- 

Tanya Mooney, Head Teacher.  DSL- Phil Copsey, Deputy Head Teacher or DSL-Kelly 

Grindle, Oscar Manager and Nurture Lead. 

 

Updates to the Website 

Please see our Community pages for information on activities over the half term 


